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“Bader” Bus visits AAU –Abu Dhabi Campus- for Awareness about
the Dangers of Drugs 

 

In the framework of the awareness program about the dangers of drugs, The Deanship of
Student Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology – hosted “Bader” a bus to raise
awareness of the harmful effects of drugs in collaboration with Abu Dhabi Police GHQ, Where
Major. Mohammad Al Mansoori – Director of Awareness Branch of the Anti-Drug Department-
met the students and showed them the bus equipment which aims to explain the dangers of
drugs, to create more interaction and raise awareness of the harmful effects of drugs and the
addiction dangers on the individual, family and community health. 
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